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It’s now official: The Municipal Hub will be located on 
Émile-Bouchard Street

Vaudreuil-Dorion, August 29, 2018 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion is pleased to announce that 
it now officially has ownership of  Lot 4 559 873, intended as the location of  the new municipal 
hub.  

The acquisition of  this lot, located on Émile-Bouchard Street, confirms the execution of  the 
municipal pole project. The completion of  this important step means that the Municipal Admi-
nistration can now move onto the next phase of  the project, which is that of  preparing the archi-
tectural design competition. 

“The municipal hub is a major project for the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion and, in the end, it is our 
citizens who will reap the benefits of  close proximity to services in this high-density sector. The 
architectural competition will provide a range of  projects to choose from and will help us ensure 
consistency of  aesthetic elements and of  all other aspects, at every phase of  the project. I would 
like to mention that citizens will be called upon to provide their input during the architectural 
competition,” declared Mayor Guy Pilon. “Where the aquatic complex is concerned, the City is 
currently in the preliminary phase of  the project. We will begin to meet with different aquatic 
associations shortly in order to establish their needs and gather their suggestions. We want to 
be ready to apply for a grant as soon as the new government programs are unveiled.”

Recall that, during its meeting of  August 16, 2018, the municipal council adopted a resolution 
regarding the expropriation of  Lot 4 559 873 so that this location could be used for the new city 
hall building, a municipal library, an aquatic centre and a public space.

As was recently announced, construction of  the new city hall building and library must be com-
pleted by early 2022.  
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